
 

 

             Nursery Holidays: 
Christmas Eve we open 8am-4pm.  
We re-open on Friday 2nd January 2015. 
 
All funded 2yr and 3yrs olds, break up Friday 
19th December. 
 
We will be running the holiday club for 4-8yr 
olds on 22nd, 23rd,24th December and also 
Friday 2nd January.  

                 Parent Meetings 
Will be held on Wednesday 26th November 
5.45pm- 7.45pm 
Staff will be asking you to book a 10 minute 
appointment to update you on your child’s 
development. 

We have got lots of lovely 
events coming up from now till 
Christmas for everyone to get 
involved with. I would like to 
wish you all a Merry Christmas 
and Happy New Year.  

              Steph x  

Children In need 
We would like to Thank you everyone that 
donated money to Children in need. The 
children had lots of fun and did so well with 
their Peddle push. So far we have managed to 
raise £2,400. It’s not too late to still donate 
and return any outstanding sponsor forms. 
Well Done to everyone, you are all 
Superheroes. 

 

 

 

 

 

                    Reminder 
We still seem to have a few parents not 
accepting their 2 build a profile email, or the 
email is incorrect. If you have not yet 
received anything please can you write your 
email down as clear as possible and pass it 
to the staff. 
Our new system is to track your child’s 
learning and development, and then every 
half term it will enable us to send and share 
your child’s profile and observations 

 

 
 

       Projects  
As you may be aware we are having a lot of 
work done to the nursery. 
so far we have had new windows in Foxes and 
Hedgehogs. 
Astro turf in the back garden, 
Foxes and Hedgehogs are being re-decorated. 
We will be having new flooring down in a few of 

the rooms. 



 

 

Staff News: 
 
We would like to welcome back from 
maternity leave in January 2015, Faye and 
Kelcie. 
 
Butterflies: Alicia and Sophie 
 
Squirrels: Claire, Sadie, Tanya, Lisa 
  Deb- Deputy Manager and Head of under 
2’section. 
 
Foxes: Rachel, Elise, Lydia, Julie and Jade 
 
Hedgehogs: Jo, Alexia and Emma. 
 
As of January 2015 Faye will return to 
Hedgehogs and Emma will move 
downstairs to Foxes. 
Kelcie will return to squirrels. 
 

Parent activity Rota and meal Rota: 
All the rooms have put together their activity and 
meal Rota’s if you would like to speak to the staff 
in your child’s room they can help with choosing 
the date for you to come in and join in the fun. 

PE kits. 
Please can we remind all parents of children who 
are in foxes and hedgehogs about bringing in 
their own PE kits – any t-shirt and short, 
comfortable footwear (trainers or pumps). The 
children will be taking part in PE once a week. 

. Christmas Jumper Week  

 

Week 15th December we are having a Christmas 

Jumper week. To celebrate the excitement up to 

Christmas. We are asking for the children to 

come dressed in their favourite Christmassy 

jumper. 

     
 
Mobile Phones 

Please can we stress how important it is not to use 

mobile phones in nursery? This is to safeguard the 

children.   

 

Please turn them off 

Dates for Your Diary 
 
My Christmas DVD will be here on Thursday 27th 
November from 9am until 2pm. 
(Please do not wear green clothes) 
 
Hedgehogs Nativity – they will be performing for 
St Joseph’s convent on Wednesday 10th 
December. 
(All children to be at nursery for 10.30am)  
 
Hedgehogs Nativity will be held at St Paul’s Church 
on Thursday 11th December 2.30pm - Parents to 
arrive at the church for 2.30pm. 
 
Hedgehogs will be going to see ‘Rock and Roll 
Cinderella’ on Monday 15th December at 10.30am. 
if you have not bought your child’s ticket, spaces 
are becoming very limited, closing date is 
Wednesday 3rd December £9.50 
 
Children’s Christmas parties will be held week 
commencing 15th December. 
Butterflies and Squirrels –Tuesday 16th 2.30-3.45 
Foxes – Wednesday 17th – 2.30-4pm 
Hedgehogs – Thursday 18th- 2.30-4pm  

   
Christmas lunch will be held on Friday 19th 
December, if you want to book an extra session 
for your child please see Steph.  
 

 
 
Please can you inform staff of your child’s last day 
before Christmas, so we can ensure all their 
Christmas goodies and gifts are sent home with 
them. 


